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Week of March 26th: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on 

my class website as changes may occur) 

 

Monday, 3/26: 

Geometry 

(Chapters 9&10 Test) 

 

Tuesday, 3/27: 
Algebra 1 

(Solving Quadratics Take Home Quiz) 

 

**Have a relaxing break and a 

wonderful holiday!**  

 

**See you in April!** 
 

This week in Homeroom: The 6th 

grade students in homeroom have been 

doing a great job during Kindness Month. 

The students wrote letters to staff 

members, discussed something kind that 

they did during the snow days, and are 

recognizing that kindness comes from 

wanting to do or say something rather than 

having to do or say something. The students 

are also excited because they heard back 

from their pen pals! They will continue to 

write back next week. Great job 6th grade, 

keep showing kindness! 

 

This week in 7th Grade Math: 
The students reviewed their prior 

knowledge of solving 1-step equations. The 

students reviewed the goal and purpose of 

solving equations, inverse operations, and 

what it means to isolate the variable. This 

will lead into the main focus for next week’s 

lessons which is based on writing and 

solving two-step equations. Great job 7th 

grade, and do not forget to continuously 

practice your skills.   
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